

SCHOOL NEWS

SEPTEMBER 2024



Welcome back!

We are thrilled with the start the children have made. Uniform is looking great, behaviour has been excellent and our learning journey is underway!

UPCOMING EVENTS

After School Clubs

Please sign your child up for a free after school club Via Arbor.

WHAT'S BEING PLANNED FOR THIS YEAR?

Educational Visits

Teachers have begun planning this years visits and visitors. Classes can expect a trip every big term, with residential visits happening in year 4, 6 and a sleepover in school for year 3!



Reading

The most important home learning you can encourage your child to do is their reading. Pupils are expected to read 5 times per week at home and can earn raffle tickets the more they read!



New Food Catering

Please check out the new hot meals menu. So far the children have enjoyed roast gammon and crispy chicken burgers!



REMINDERS

Snacks

 Year 3-6 pupils need to bring a healthy snack in for morning break. Y2 and below will continue to receive free fruit.

QUOTE OF THE WEEK

Those who read, succeed!

Mr Cook